To whom it may concern:

I wanted to let you know that I am concerned about reports that there is not enough political will to change the way Americans pay taxes.  I believe that the time is now to make a change.  

Please consider carefully bills like John Linder's Fair Tax.  While I have not finished my study of that bill.  I do Believe that it deserves a FAIR hearing.

Please do not let this chance to eliminate the current tax code go by.  A national sales tax like the Fair Tax would eliminate the hours upon hours that we spend each year filling our the tax forms go by.

Please give this the national hearing it deserves.

Thanks for your consideration.

Sincerely,

David Alexander

Lawrenceville, GA

